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WADHWANI

FOUNDATION

Dear Prof. Kavitha Sundararajan,
This is to acknowledge your participation in
Faculty Development Program, conducted by
Mr. Deepak Khaitan
from 9* July,’18 to 17 July, ’18 at
Biju ®Patnaik Institute of Information Technology < Management Studies
Bhubaneswar

We wish you the very best for your future as a ‘facilitator of success'.

Yours Sincerely,
[ "

Pratapaditya Chakravarty
Vice President,
gbﬁdf‘m'w Institute
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WADHWANI

FOUNDATION

Dear Ms. Kavitha Sundararajan,

This is to acknowledge your participation in
Faculty Development Program
(Advanced Program in Entrepreneurship)
conducted by
Dr. Radhika Meenakshi Shankar
from 28%* January,’19 to 3¢ February,’19 at

Institute of Engineering and Management, KolRata

We wish you the very best for your future as a 'facilitator of success’.

Yours Sincerely,

Mr. Pratapaditya Chakravarty
Vice President,
Global Training Institute
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